
Suspension of Operations on Translator W50DP-D/W36FE-D 
During Channel Displacement 

 
New Hampshire Public Broadcasting reports that W50DP-D has been off the air since March 1, 
2019, when broadcasting ceased pursuant to notification from T-Mobile USA, Inc. that wireless 
operations were commencing in the Channel 50 spectrum.  We plan to resume operations well 
within 30 days of the off-air date, on displacement Channel 36 under the reduced power STA 
granted in File No. 0000067834.  We will notify the Commission when broadcasting resumes. 
 


